
Letter to Meeting Participants at the JFK Library 

 

 

Dear         : 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I want to thank you for your generous 

hospitality during our visit to the JFK Presidential Library.  I thought that our discussion was 

excellent and we really appreciated the time and attention the Library staff devoted to our visit.  We 

very much look forward to working with you in the months to come as we work to satisfy the 

mandates of the President Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992. 

 

Again, my thanks.  We really enjoyed spending time at the Library, a really exceptional facility.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me or David Marwell if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 

JRT 

 

 

 

cc: Members of the Board 


